
From: Mary Margaret Jaques [mailto:pinesguesthouse@mac.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 24, 2018 10:19 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Eversource Meeting October 11, 2018 
 
Dear Ms. Monroe,  
 
My name is Mary Margaret Jaques and I serve on the Board of the Durham Historic Association. 
My E-Mail address is pinesguesthouse@mac.com and I am a long time resident of Durham being 
brought up in town and  attending local schools and graduating from the University of New 
Hampshire. I have seen many changes to our little town in recent years - many changes that are 
upsetting and of great concern to our quality of life in a small town.  I wish to state my position 
as opposed to the  Eversource proposal particularly to the jet plowing of Great Bay and the 
introduction of inappropriate tall metal poles to carry electric lines. I do plan to attend the 
meeting. 
 
Mary Margaret Jaques 
Durham Historic Association       
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